
SAINT ANN CATHOLIC CHURCH      
ELEMENTARY CHRISTIAN FORMATION SCHEDULE 

 2024-2025 

September     8/9   Catechetical Sunday-Catechists recognized at ALL Masses  
         8   Catechist Picnic and Orientation  Sunday after 11:15am Mass 
  22 Kick Off   First day of class and Parent orientation. Families meet 
                            in Worship space @ 12:30p 
  29 Class             Empowering God’s Children Session  
October           6  Class  
             13 Class   
  20 Class  Reconciliation for 5th grade students during class time. 
  27 NO CLASS Trunk or Treat- All children are invited to participate. 
November         3 Class     
                        10 Class   
                        17 Class  Reconciliation for 4th grade students during class time. 
  24 Class 
December   1 NO Class Happy Thanksgiving 
    8 Class  Reconciliation for 3rd grade students during class time. 

  15 Class                             
  22 NO Class Merry Christmas!   
  29        NO Class Happy New Year!  
January   5 Class   
  12        Class  
  19 Class   
  26 Class  Reconciliation for 5th grade students during class time.    

February   2 Class  Reconciliation for4th grade students during class time. 
    9 Class    
  16  Class    
  23 Class 
March   2        Class                         
   9 Class   
 16 Class  Reconciliation for 3rd grade students during class time 
  23 Class   
       30 NO Class    
April    7 NO Class Spring Break  
  13 NO Class Palm Sunday  
  20        NO Class Happy Easter 
  27 Class  Rising 6th Grade Gathering 
May    4 Class  Last Class for Elementary Students. 
                 Rising 6th Grade Celebrate Youth Mass 
     Catechist Appreciation, Evaluation and Potluck from 1 to 3pm 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

All children- Pre-schoolers (4 years) through Grade 5 are invited to participate.  Classes are held 
on Sunday from 9:45 to 11:00 AM in the school building.  
 

Parents are requested to bring their children (sign in) and pick their children up (sign out) from 
the classroom. Please remember to enter through the center doors when dropping off or picking up 
your children.   
 
 


